
          December 1, 2017. 

Dear Parents,                  

  

Fieldstone’s annual Holiday Concert is fast approaching; this year, it will take place on Thursday 

December 21st at 7:00pm. The students are hard at work on their repertoire and they are very excited 

to share these beautiful pieces of music with you! 

 

 As in previous years, please note the following details:  

1. Attendance is mandatory for all students. The pieces that we are playing have been carefully 

arranged for each class and they require every musician to be present. If you have already 

made travel plans that conflict with the concert, or if there is an extremely important activity 

that they must attend, please ensure that you have let me and Sue Johnson know so that we 

are aware and can plan accordingly.  

 

2. Students must be in Number One Dress: button-down Fieldstone shirt, tie and black, polish-

able leather shoes.  

 

3. On concert night, students should be in their homeroom classes by 6:30pm. It takes a long time 

to get everyone tuned and set up so please do not be late. Parents should proceed to the 

gymnasium at 6:30 where there will be holiday treats to enjoy!  

 

 

 DISMISSAL: All students will remain with their homeroom teachers until the end of the concert and 

must be signed out by their parents or guardians at the end of the evening. Please respect and support 

your school-mates by staying until the end of the concert. If a student absolutely must leave early, they 

must be signed out from his or her homeroom.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.  

  

Kind regards,  

  

Molly Evans-Stocks 

mevans-stocks@fieldstonedayschool.org 


